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Batch Place 
visited 

Date of 
visit 

Total No. 
of 
students 

Faculties in-
charge 

Purpose 

Part II 
Honours, 
Semester II 
Honours and 
Semester II 
General 
 

 
 

    Pelling, 
West Sikkim 
 

 
 

17.02.2019 

 
 

16 

 
Dr. Shampriya 
Chowdhury 
 
Dr. Sangita 
Daschowdhury 
 
Mr. Swapan 
Kumar Panda 
(Group IV 
Staff) 

As per practical 
examination syllabus 
curriculum of University. 
Botanical excursion is 
compulsory for Sem II 
students to familiarize with 
the natural habitats of 
Bryophytes, Pteridophytes 
and Gymnosperms. Field 
reports with photographs 
of specimens and natural 
habitat were prepared by 
the student which is 
evaluated in University 
Examination. 
 
 

Semester II 
Honours (for 
practical 
syllabus of 
Semester III) 
and Semester 
II General 

AJC Bose 
Indian 
Botanic 
Garden and 
Central 
National 
Herbarium 
Shibpur 
Howrah 

18.03.2019 13 Dr. Sangita 
Daschowdhury 

As per practical 
examination syllabus 
curriculum of University. 
Visit to Indian Botanic 
Garden is compulsory to 
acquaint with local flora, 
medicinal plants and other 
curious plants. Visit to 
Central National Herbarium 
gives an idea about 
herbarium techniques and 
methodology. Field note 
books on medicinal plants 
and herbarium specimens 
were prepared by the 
student which were 
evaluated in University 
Examination. 



Honours excursion at Pelling, West Sikkim    Honours and General Excursion at AJC Bose IBG                                                        

 

  Name of the students Part II Honours           Name of the students Semester II Honours 

          (CBCS) 

1. Shraboni Pal                 1. Puja Sinha 

2. Shrabani Sadhukhan                                        2. Ridika Dey 

3. Preeti Mondal                                                  3. Sayantani Das  

                             4. Bidisha Roy 

       5. Trisha Chowdhury 

       6. Megha Nayak 

       7. Dipannisha Dey 

       8. Papiya Das 

       9. Priyanka Sengupta 

      10. Prity Singh 

                 11. Suparna Pal 

 

  Name of the students Semester II General (CBCS) 

1. Susweta Roy 

2. Somanthu Singpho 

   

 


